
We are starting unit 5 in math, 
continuing to explore addition 
and subtraction problem.

We will start realistic fiction - stories 
that are made up but are 
believable.

Greetings Families! I apologized for the late 
newsletter as I was out sick on Friday and 
part of Thursday.  

This Friday, December 8 from 11:00 - 12:30 all 
first graders will be going to the Como 
Planetarium at Como Elementary School. 
We do not need chaperones as it is a short 
and guided education experience for 
students.
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We are still working on digraph sounds 
like wh, ph, ng, and nk. We will 
continue to review previous digraphs.

We are reading fiction texts (not 
real, made up, fake). Students 
have to be able to retell the 
beginning, middle and end parts 
of a fiction story.
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